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July 16, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John E. Balliew, P.E. 

El Paso Water Utilities 
P.O. Box 511 
El Paso, TX 79961-0511  
 
Re:  Letter of Commitment regarding County Interior Drainage Analysis Study 

 

Dear Mr. Balliew: 
 
     In order to meet the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) requirements as it 
relates to the accreditation process of the levees, we are requesting to partner with El Paso Water 
for the use of On-Call Professional Engineering Services for a County Interior Drainage Analysis 
Study that is required for the certification of County levees.  The cost for this effort has been 
identified at $137,279.00 and all costs associated with this effort will be assumed by the County 
of El Paso.    
 
     Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.  Should you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (915) 546-2098.  Thank you in advance for your 
consideration and handling of this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Ruben Vogt 
El Paso County Judge 
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